
Huron 
Family Astronomy Night!

2012.03.1

The Astronomy Club invites the 

Huron Community to attend Family 

Astronomy night next Thursday,  

March 1. We are planning various 

activities that should be of 

interest to everyone in the 

Huron community. We will 

have activities for young kids, 

lectures by some professional 

astronomers. If there are clear 

skies, we expect members of 

the Royal Astronomical Society 

of Canada will bring their 

telescopes and let us have a deep 

peek into the sky.

Bring your binoculars!

Keep looking up!

After Apollo 12 left lunar orbit this image of the Moon 
was taken from the command module on 11/24/69. 

Credit: NASA

Cost: Free!
March 1, 2012,19:00-20:30 

Huron Street Public School, 541 Huron St, Toronto, ON M5R 1E1
Contact: John Goodyear and James Colliander

colliand@math.toronto.edu


